
A N  O P P O R T U N I T Y
T O  S E R V E

KEENEYVILLE  
DISTRICT 20
BOARD OF

EDUCATION

W H A T  D O E S  A  B O A R D  M E M B E R  D O  A N D  W H A T
I S  T H E  T I M E  C O M M I T M E N T ?

The Board of Education is seeking an applicant to serve
on the Board through April 2025. Qualifications include
the following:

A r e  y o u  a  p a r e n t  o r
c o m m u n i t y  m e m b e r
l i v i n g  i n  K e e n e y v i l l e
D i s t r i c t  2 0  w i t h  a n

i n t e r e s t  i n  e n s u r i n g  a
q u a l i t y  p u b l i c  e d u c a t i o n
a n d  g o o d  s t e w a r d s h i p  o f

t a x  p a y e r  d o l l a r s ?

Q U A L I F I C A T I O N S

H O W  D O  I  A P P L Y ?

Q U E S T I O N S ?

Citizen of the United States
At least 18 years of age
A resident of Keeneyville School District 20
for at least one year prior to appointment
A registered voter

Be an active participant of a legal board of
seven (7) individuals who act as a whole to set
policy for Keeneyville District 20.
Be an active participant in monthly regular,
special, and committee meetings of the Board
of Education.
Be an active collaborative problem solver with
fellow members of the Board of Education and
District Administration.
Weekly review of District 20 information and
close reading of monthly Board meeting
packets.
Participant in annual budget approval process
and close review of District 20 monthly financial
reports.

Interested candidates may obtain an application by
visiting the District 20 website at https://www.esd20.org
/board-of-education/board-members/board-vacancies
or by contacting Maria Noyola, Executive Assistant to
the Superintendent at (630) 894-4004.

Applications are due to the District 20 Administrative
Offices by the close of business on Friday, September 
29, 2023.  Completed applications may also be emailed
to mnoyola@esd20.org.

Applicants will be contacted by the Board of Education
to be interviewed in early October 2023.


